ST MARGARET CLITHEROW ROMAN CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Monkswood Lane (off Monkswood Way) Stevenage Herts SG2 8QJ

Headteacher: Carmela Puccio (B.A Hons)



Tel: 01438 352863 Fax: 01438 352553

Website: www.clitherow.herts.sch.uk
admin@clitherow.herts.sch.uk

Wednesday 13th May 2020

Dear Parents

I hope you are continuing to keep safe and well.

Thank you for your patience during this challenging time.

Earlier this week, schools received further guidance from the Government and this has allowed the Senior Leadership Team and Governors to plan for the phased return for some of our children. You can find that guidance here:

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers

It remains an unsettling time for us all, but rest assured we will be doing everything we can to make sure we are ready to safely welcome back the children from Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 from the 1st June. It is highly likely that the children will return on a part time basis (one week in school and one week at home).

I know that there will be many worries and concerns from our school community. Once we have finalised our risk assessment, we will share it with you, and this will hopefully answer any questions you may have and allay any concerns. I am in school every day should you need to speak to me about anything.

I would like to thank you for your support over the last few months. Please continue to use our school website should you need it to support home learning. Please continue to send in your photos for us to share with the whole school community.

God Bless and stay safe

Miss Puccio Headteacher









